Order of the Arrow Lodge
Leadership Update

In the midst of uncertainty, turmoil, and change, it is easy
to become overwhelmed. Strong leadership 1is essential 1in
helping us navigate through rough waters and the Tantamous
Lodge has been blessed with exceptional leadership! Several of
our Lodge’'s youth leaders have gone on to serve in key
positions for our Area and at the National level of the Order
of the Arrow. We are proud of these young leaders and all they
have and will accomplish as they serve this great
organization! In addition to our youth leaders, our adult
advisors have played a significant role in developing the
qualities in our young people that have led to their elevation
to these esteemed positions. I want to personally thank Josh
Paulin for serving as Tantamous’' first Lodge Advisor and
setting us on a path toward greatness. For the past year,
Candy Martel has served as our Lodge Advisor, through one of
the most challenging years anyone can remember. The
dedication, commitment, flexibility, and grace she has shown
through this year is truly amazing! Her contributions will pay
dividends for generations to come.

As we begin a new year, we have our third Lodge Advisor
stepping up to assist in the development of the youth 1in
Tantamous Lodge. Mark Vecchione will serve as our new Lodge
Advisor and will guide our Lodge through the challenges and
opportunities that lie ahead. I am excited about our youth and
adult leadership and look forward to seeing all they will do
to serve the brotherhood in the coming months.

In Brotherhood,

Bryan Feather
Scout Executive
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